
 

 

Message from the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Strategic Partnerships) 

LAUNCH OF PARENTAL PARKING BAYS AT ECU FOR ATHENA SWAN 

 
Dear colleagues 
  
ECU is pleased to announce that as of 1 June 2017, we will launch a parental parking initiative for staff who have 
‘drop off’ duties in the mornings. This is a direct response to feedback received from staff at the preliminary Athena 
SWAN workshops co-led by the Vice-Chancellor and me in April 2016. 
  
The Facilities and Services Centre have assigned allocated parking bays for parents which may only be accessed after 
9am.  This will be trialled for 12 months and will work on an integrity system in alignment with ECU Values.  
  
Bays will be clearly marked in orange with signage posts that show the ECU and Athena SWAN member logo. ECUSIS 
will be updated shortly to reflect these locations: 
  

 Joondalup car parks 4, 8, & 19 (31 bays) 

 Mount Lawley car parks 6 (20 bays) 

 Southwest car parks 3 & 5 (11 bays) 
  
Whilst I acknowledge that this serves a particular cohort of staff, there are many staff experiences that must be 
redressed in achieving gender parity and we will continue to work towards these proactively. 
  
Professor Cobie Rudd 
Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Strategic Partnerships) 
  
24 May 2017 
 

                                                                                                                         

For further information with regards to this notice, please email the  
Facilities and Services Centre: parking@ecu.edu.au   

This is an official Edith Cowan University Communication. 
Please do not reply to this message as the email address is not monitored 
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